RESOLUTION 01-22-01

APPROVAL TO ELIMINATE CITY COUNCIL SUB-COMMITTEES.

WHEREAS, the City Council in 2014 had determined that a Council sub-committee structure would benefit the entire body; and,

WHEREAS, terms for all members of the Council sub-committees will end in January of 2022.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville that the council sub-committee structure is hereby eliminated and the full Council will be involved in all discussions and recommendations going forward.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED, in meeting duly advertised and assembled the 11th day of January 2022.

| | Casey Hancock, Mayor | |
|--------------------------------|----------------------|--|
| | | |
| | | |
| ATTEST: | | |
| Sherron L. Skipper, City Clerk | | |